
 

 

 

 
 
24th February 2017 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 3 Victorian Day 
 

As stated in the School’s calendar, on Tuesday 28th March the Year 3 pupils will be enjoying a 
Victorian Day. They will be spending a very exciting day in the company of a Victorian couple, 
Miss Susan and Corporal Jack Stevens, as part of our history topic. 
 
To add to the excitement and authenticity of the day we are asking the pupils to come to 
school dressed as a Victorian. We have included some guidelines to help with the making of 
costumes, but this is by no means definitive. 
 
The day is based around Victorian life, providing a valuable insight into the experiences of 
children and the wider society in Victorian times. Throughout the day the pupils will work in 
supervised groups, participating in activities such as a Victorian school lesson and a quiz. 
There will also be a keep fit drill, which involves all of the children so please would you ensure 
that the costumes are both practical and child-friendly! 
 
During the afternoon session the children will prepare a variety of entertainment activities and 
have the opportunity to try some Victorian games in preparation for a visit from Queen Victoria! 
 
We look forward to an educational, fun and action-packed day, which we hope will prove to be 
very popular with the children. Should you have any queries about the day please contact me 
in school.  Many thanks in advance for your help in making the costume for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Daniel Avenal 
Head of Years 3&4  
 


